
Lamar University Staff Council Meeting 
February 11, 2020 
Mary and John Gray Library, 8th 



Unfinished Business:  None 
New Business:  

- Tina Siau, Council member, asked why we no longer have food provided at our monthly 
Council meetings?  Diann explained that the Council budget was cut this year.  The Staff 
!ǿŀǊŘǎ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴȅ ŘŜǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΩǎ ōǳŘƎŜǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƳŀƛƴŘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΦ  
 

- Council officers will begin meeting with each committee over the next few months.  If a 
committee plans to meet, please let that officer representative know of the meeting 
details so they may attend.  The following officers are assigned to these committees: 

Stacie Granger ς Community Service 
Dimples Jones ς Student Success 
Stephanie Allen ς Staff Relations & Bylaws 
Diann Brodnax ς Staff Social Events & Communications 

 
Good of the Order:  

▪ In celebration of AAAHC Accreditation, the Student Health Center is hosting an Open House  
February 20, 2020   1:00 pm   Student Health Center Lobby 

 
▪ Upcoming campus events ς 

 Wednesday, March 11, 2020 ς Developmental Disabilities Month 
 Thursday, March 26, 2020 ς LƴǎǇƛǊŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ !ǿŀǊŘ 
 Thursday, April 16, 2020 ς Campus Pride Excellence Reception 
 Friday, April 17, 2020 ς Campus Pride Day of Silence 

 
 
The next Staff Council meeting will be March 3, 2020 in Mary and John Gray library, 8th floor. 
 
Albertine Ambers moved to adjourn the meeting and Jon-Michael Wallace seconded the motion.   
The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Diann Brodnax 
 

Diann Brodnax, Staff Council Secretary 
 

 


